
Website  tries  to  provide
travel options in Tahoe
A website launched by the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency,
Tahoe  Transportation  District,  and  visitor  organizations
provides a hub of easy-to-access information about a range of
travel options in the Tahoe basin.

The goal is to increase public awareness of travel options for
people  to  get  to,  from,  and  around  the  Tahoe  basin  and
encourage more people to walk, bike, use transit, take water
shuttles, and choose off-peak times to drive to better manage
congestion on the region’s roads.

The website is a one-stop-shop for travel options throughout
the  Lake  Tahoe  Basin,  providing  links  to  transportation
services and ways to travel to and from Tahoe from neighboring
metropolitan  areas  such  as  Sacramento,  Reno,  and  San
Francisco.
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